
 

 
661 and 669 Diversions 

Thursday, 3rd October 2024 
 
There are currently some road closures in Ballina affecting both the 661 
and 669 service. Due to these closures, we cannot access the Ballina 
Hospital bus stop.  
 
The following diversions are currently in place. 
 
661 Service Diversions 
Moon St, (L) Swift St, (R) Cherry St 
 
669 Service Diversions 
Coming back from East Ballina will use (R) Martin St, (L) Fox St and 
continue the service as normal.  
 


